JANUARY 31,2025

Greetings
I want to take a moment to celebrate the
fantastic season our Santee Warriors
basketball teams are having. Both the boys’ and
girls’ teams have shown amazing talent, hard
work, and teamwork. They’ve made us proud
with every game.

A huge thank you to our coaches, staff, and
families for their support. Warriors, keep up the
great work—we’re all behind you!

Thank you.

Students at Isanti Community
School got a prize. Students
who've had perfect attendance
were awarded with a special treat.
4th grade 7th grade and
highschoolers,

www.isanti.school
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Dates/Times/Opponents are TBD

FORTNITE DROPS:
VARSITY @ 415
V@S

SUPERBIGC BREAKFAST
Parents are welcome to come enjoy g’ FRI
breakfast with their child(ren) from  /
7:45-8:30; Show your spirit by wearing

the jersey of your favorite team!
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